December 10, 19356

Mz, V. J. Thompason, Chairman
Review Committee
Pacific Gas and Blectric Company
243 Market 3treet
San Rrancisco 6, California
Dear Mr., Thompson:

With reference to R, C. Case No. 53,
in view of developments in our recent negotiations,
it is felt that no purpose would be served in
taking this case to arbitration. While all the
4ssues have not been resolved relative to this
case, we wish to withdraw it from furthexr considera~

tion at this time.

Very truly yours,

Le L. Mitchell, Secretacy
Review Committee.
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